Office of the Town Council
South Windsor, CT

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE JOURNAL INQUIRER

September 15, 2022

LEGAL AD

TOWN OF SOUTH WINDSOR

Notice is hereby given that the South Windsor Town Council has cancelled the public hearing set
for Monday, September 19, 2022 at 8:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers of the South Windsor
Town Hall, 1540 Sullivan Avenue, South Windsor, Connecticut, as the time and place for a Public
Hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed updates to Article V. Article VIII, Article IX and
Article X of the Heath Department Ordinance. The public hearing will be set at a later date and
posted.

Dated at South Windsor, Connecticut this 15" day of September 2022.

Attested to by: /%\_ -

Michael Maniscalco
Town Manager
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